











Dear Parents/Guardians,

## Re: Year 6 Events and Important Dates

As the academic year comes to a close, we would like to inform you about some upcoming events and celebrations that will mark the end of this school year for our wonderful Year 6 students.

Leavers' Mass: July 13th Time: 13:30-14:30

On Thursday, July 13th, we will be holding a special Leavers Mass for our Year 6 students. This Mass will be held at school starting at 13:30. We kindly invite all parents/guardians to join us in this spiritual gathering as we reflect on the journey of our students and offer blessings for their future endeavours.

Leavers' Assembly: July 20th Time: 14:15-15:00

On Thursday, July 20th, we will be hosting a Leavers Assembly, where we will celebrate the accomplishments and memories of our Year 6 students. The assembly will take place in the school hall at 14:15. Parents/guardians are warmly welcomed to attend this event and share in the joy of their child's achievements.

Leavers' Event: July 20th Time: 15:00-18:00

Following the Leavers Assembly, we are organising a special Leavers Event on the evening of July 20th. This event will be held from 15:00 to 18:00, providing an opportunity for our students and teachers to come together one last time to create lasting memories. There will be various activities, pizza, refreshments, and a chance to bid farewell to friends and teachers. Children can wear non-school uniform for this. They should bring this to school in a bag and will get changed after the afternoon assembly.

We would like to take this opportunity to express our gratitude for your continued support throughout the year. The success and growth of our students would not have been possible without your involvement and partnership. As we bid farewell to our Year 6 students, we are confident that they are leaving our school community equipped with the skills and values necessary for their future.

If you have any questions or require further information, please do not hesitate to contact the school office.

Yours sincerely,

Mr Burrell Year 6 Teacher





